
Bus Stop Accessibility Project:                                         
Public Input Meeting Notice 

 

                               Town of Great Barrington, MA 

Location: To Join Remotely:                                                                                                      
Link: https://meet.google.com/udj-hbxy-zuw                                          
Telephone & Password: tel:+1-502-518-3336, PIN: 871351186 

Date: Wednesday, 16 February 2022 

Time: 5:30 pm 

 Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 
30A, §18, and the Governor’s June 16, 2021 Revised Order extending remote participation by all members in any 
meeting of a public body, this Bus Stop Accessibility Project Public Input Meeting is being held via Google Meets. 
General guidelines for remote participation by members of the public and/or parties with a right and/or requirement to 
attend this meeting can be found on town’s website, at www.townofgb.org. For this meeting, members of the public 
who wish to listen to the meeting may do so in the following manner: See instructions at the top of the agenda. No in-
person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but every effort will be made to ensure that the public 
can adequately access the proceedings in real time, via technological means. 

 
 

 

Agenda Items: 

I. Public input on proposal to modernize and improve bus stops to 
ADA conformity (5:30) 

a. Presentation by Tate C. 

b. Input from residents  

II. Adjourn Meeting (5:55) 
 
 



Request for Public Comment (02/07/2022): 
 
The Town of Great Barrington is applying for a MassDOT Shared Streets grant to upgrade our 
27 Berkshire Regional Transit Authority (BRTA) bus stops and ensure ADA accessibility, so 
that essential transportation services are available for all residents. In this process, we will be 
considering aspects such as rider safety (vehicle pullouts, clearly indicated stop areas), 
convenience (clearly marked stops with route numbers, destinations, timetables, next bus times, 
and maps) and comfort (bus stop shelters, solar lighting for evening service, benches, and other 
amenities). We are seeking public input as we determine priority stop locations and key aspects 
for a phased rollout. 
Please join us on Wednesday, 16 February at 5:30pm to share your input via the Google Meets 
link found on the Public Input Meeting Notice. The Meeting Notice is located at 
www.townofgb.org .  
If you cannot attend the meeting, you are welcome to submit public comments via e-mail to Tate 
Coleman at tcoleman@townofgb.org no later than February 23, 2022 at 5pm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tate Coleman 
Land Use Planning Intern 


